

Mr Carlos Moedas

Commissioner for Research, Science and Innovation European Commission Rue de la Loi, 200 B-1049 Brussels BELGIUM

18 December 2015

Dear Commissioner,	

On behalf of BUSINESSEUROPE, we would like to thank you again for speaking at the CEO event of BUSINESSEUROPE's Advisory and Support Group (ASG) on 3 December in Brussels.

We found the exchange of views with you and your colleagues very stimulating and hope that it was beneficial for you to hear the perspectives of such a high-level group of business leaders.

The CEOs present were delighted to have the opportunity to directly debate and interact with you.

We look forward to continuing the cooperation with you and your colleagues in the months ahead.

